
... DSWD 

02 August 2021 

MS. CORY FELDMAN 
coryzxr@yahoo.com 

Dear Ms. Feldman: 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL WELFARE 
AND DEVELOPMENT 

DSWD·GF-004 I REV 00 111 JAN 2021 

We acknowledge receipt of your email last 26 June 2021 relative to the alleged 
solicitation activities without permit of Mr. Dustin Borglin in Toledo, Cebu through his 
YouTube channel Dustin Backpack. 

We appreciate receiving your report and informing us about the activity being 
conducted by Mr. Borglin. Upon review of the videos that you have provided to us, 
the content of the uploaded videos in his You Tube channel were about his journey 
living his life in the Philippines and at the same time, helping Filipinos. Likewise, on 
the uploaded videos, he posted on the description box of his You Tube channel that 
he can contact thru his email atdustinbackpacks@gmail.com. 

Given the gathered information, Mr. Borglin will be encouraged to join the Standards 
Bureau's webinar on Public Solicitation so he may become aware on this concern 
and provide him necessary technical assistance, if necessary. 

Should you have further concerns, you may reach us through our email at 
sb@dswd.gov.ph or thru our direct line (02) 8951-7125. 

Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

~ 
CYNTHIA V.ILANO 
Officer-In-Charge 
Standards Bureau 

cc: DSWD Field Office VII 
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